
 

 

      Key Stage 3 News Bulletin 

Summer Term 2 

Year 7 

 

Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to the following students who got certificates for their achievements and attitude to learning this half term.  

Student of the Half Term 

       7A                        7B                7C                          7D               7E                                7D 

 

 

 

    

 

Head of Year Award              Head Teacher’s Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

Emilis 

 

 

Avantika 

 

 

Lai 

 

 

Riayana 

 

 

Hamza 

 

 

Ihsan 

Taliyah 

7E 

Ali 

7A 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Congratulations to Year 7 for completing their first year at secondary school, we have lots to celebrate as you will 
see. 

Having reviewed behaviour reports for the year, I am making some changes to tutor groups which you will be     
contacted about before we start back in September. I want all the students to be able to focus during lessons in a 
good learning environment. If your child did not take part in any extra curricular activities this year, please           
encourage them to take part during Year 8. There are many activities on offer over the summer for students        
entitled to free school meals, here are the links for Barnet and Enfield: 

https://www.barnet.gov.uk/children-and-families/early-help-children-young-people-and-families/holiday-activities-
and-food-haf 

https://www.enfield.gov.uk/services/children-and-education/holiday-activity-and-food-programmes 

I hope you all have a lovely summer and I look forward to welcoming all the students back in September. 

 

Mrs S Sacramento 

Head of Year 7 

https://www.barnet.gov.uk/children-and-families/early-help-children-young-people-and-families/holiday-activities-and-food-haf
https://www.barnet.gov.uk/children-and-families/early-help-children-young-people-and-families/holiday-activities-and-food-haf
https://www.enfield.gov.uk/services/children-and-education/holiday-activity-and-food-programmes
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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

What a year we have had! Our Year 8s have progressed from strength to strength showing amazing resilience and   

determination to enjoy and excel. 

 

All the students have worked really hard this term! I am extremely proud to see so many students reaching the 

Platinum Award this academic year. 

 

One of my many highlights this year was to watch the Year 8 students work as a team during this years sports day 

by supporting and encouraging each other. Equally, it was great to see the students end the term by performing 

and helping out at this years Summer Festival. Well done! 

 

Have a fantastic summer break! 

 

Ms H Kane 

Head of Year 8 
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Year 8 

 

Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to everyone below who was nominated to be student of the half term by their Form Tutor.  

Student of the Half Term 

  

       8A                        8B                           8C                             8D                  8E                                8F  

 

 

 

Head of Year Award                  Head Teacher’s Award 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mohammad 

 

 

 

Maggie 

 

 

Ana 

 

 

Sofy 

 

 

Alfie 

 

 

Safeer 

Chloe 

8C Davide 

8E 
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Dear Parent/Carer 

It has been an enjoyable final half term for Year 9, which was celebrated at the KS3 Graduation Celebration         
Assembly and the Reward Trip to the Jump In centre in Enfield.  

The year 9s have demonstrated a high level of maturity that shows they are GCSE ready.  

I would like to say a huge well done to every individual in the year group and wish them all well and hope they have 

a restful summer. 

Best wishes 

Ms Thomas 

Head of Year 9 
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Year 9 

 

Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to everyone below who was nominated to be student of the half term by their Form Tutor.  

Student of the Half Term  

 

       9A                        9B                 9C                           9D               9E                                 9F 

  

 

 

 

 

Head of Year Award                 Head Teacher’s Award 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aaliyah 

 

 

Sindi 

 

 

Edgar 

 

 

Diljin 

 

 

Rosie 

 

 

 

Sheriaya 

Matthew 

9E 
Darshan 

 9F 
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Wellbeing for students 

Please refer to the wellbeing page on our school website:  

https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/parents-and-students-2/well-being-for-students/ 

 

On Firefly you will find information and resources to support mental health, click on the link for further  

information: link 
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Important Dates 

04 September   Staff Development Day  

05 September  Year 7 Induction Day (Years 8, 9 and 10 stay at home )  

                           Virtual Year 11 Kick Start meeting  

06 September  All students expected in school 

20 September  Open Evening 

13 September  Year 7 individual photos  

23 October   Half term 

 

Please click on the link for term dates: link 

School website:  www.friern.barnet.sch.uk 

Reminders and notices 

Follow FBS on Twitter and Instagram 

 

https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/parents-and-students-2/well-being-for-students/
https://friernbarnet.fireflycloud.net/resilient-schools
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/term-dates/
http://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk

